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Comments: Please do not limit the accessible terrain for snowmobiling in the Sierra Mountains.  I have to move

to California soon for work, and I hope I can still snowmobile in California.  My passion is playing in the snow, and

if I cannot fulfill my passion in California I might have to leave California.  Snowmobilers have as much right to

enjoy public lands as anyone.  Newer snowmobiles have cleaner emissions, and do not pollute like old models.

 

California promotes a life of recreation to entice people to visit or live in California.  If you limit the available

snowmobile terrain then you are contradicting the California tourism department.  If you limit the snowmobile area

then you need to limit the available area for off road machines in California.  If you segregate snowmobiles then

you need to limit all the off road vehicles in the state of California. 


